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Comments: I'm writing to express my objection to allowing Holland Lake Lodge to expand their facilities.  This

lodge sits at the gateway to a wilderness area and I am concerned about disturbing the natural environment and

wildlife if the proposed expansion is allowed.  The current lodge and small cabins are appropriate for a relatively

small mountain lake in the heart of a wilderness area.  I don't think all decisions should be based on greed, which

seems to be the case here.  For the record, I'm a lifelong Montanan who enjoys hiking to Holland Lake Falls at

least once a year.  Please don't allow this expansion to occur!

 

Sincerely, Beth A. Cogswell


